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  DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
CODE ENFORCEMENT 

 
One America Avenue, Lakewood NJ 08701 tele: 732.905.3405 fax: 732.367.5401 

 

 

Good Afternoon all.  I know we are all tired, stressed, and worried, especially with Pesach around 

the corner. But we will get through this. 

 

Due to the ongoing health crisis, the times for the residential off has changed.  

 

On Monday and Tuesday (the 6th and 7th of April), the Resident Drop-Off will be open from 

5:30am and will close at 7:45pm. On Wednesday, April 8th the Resident Drop-Off will be 

open at 5:30am and will close at 3pm.  

 

Here is a list of what you can bring to the Resident Drop-Off: Pallets, Tires and Rims (separated), 

Couches, Chairs, Sofas, Doors, Tables, all Household Furniture, all Household Electronics and E-

Waste, all Metal, Refrigerators, Grills, and Other Household Appliances. We have special 

containers for clothes and shredded paper. 

 

Prohibited items that the Resident Drop-Off cannot accept are: Paint, Household Chemicals, 

Commercial Construction and/or Demolition Material, Large Amounts of Wood, Cabinets, Drywall, 

Sheetrock, Plaster and Concrete. 

 

All materials brought to and/or picked up by Lakewood Township Public Works can be denied at 

the discretion of its management. 

 

Stay safe, please remember to follow all the guidelines and we can all go into this holiday, safe and 

healthy.  

                                                             THANK YOU FOR HELPING US HELP YOU!    

                                                                                                                                      

                                                                                                                                        

 

Mordechai J Holder 

                                                                                                                                   Code Enforcement Officer 

                                                                                                                                   Lakewood Public Works 


